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March 30, 1998

Nels Nelson

330 Lindley Place

Bozeman, MT 59715-4835

Dear Nels:
I’ll start writing a letter tonight, but I know I won’t be able to finish it.  

I’m sending you a copy of everything that Harvey Westrom sent me.  He is the grandson of Ivar Persson on page 264 of Inger’s book.  He has Inger’s book, but doesn’t know much Swedish.  He said some of our relatives in Canada would be getting in touch with me and that they all had Inger’s book and they had either friends or clergymen translate a few pages here and there.  I don’t think Harvey’s pages will help too much, but at least we know we are pretty much in agreement with them.

April 19, 1998

Well, it’s been longer than I thought since I started working on your letter.  I’ll also send a copy of various email messages I’ve received.  I honestly don’t think they are of much value, so just throw them away when you’re done with them.

The progress on the book seems to be going great!  Later this week I’ll try to send you a copy of all 500 pages in a week or so since I’ve worked a bit on all of them on formatting if nothing else.

Also Carl Johnson called me today.  He’s about 70 years old and was from around Madison Michigan.  He got my name from someone else and was just interested in the progress we were making.

I also sent some stuff I downloaded from the internet on Norwegian naming conventions.  It might make a good appendix items for American readers.  What do you think?

Goodbye for now and I'm looking forward to hearing from you again soon.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

